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Outdoor Activities 

We had hoped to have a trip to the woods at the beginning of the Spring term with parents. 

This will, of course, not be possible in the current circumstances. We would, however, still 

like to spend some time in the woods, doing outdoor learning with the children.  

We would like hold 2 sessions in the woods from the Poors Lane entrance on Wednesday 13th 

January in the afternoon and Friday 15th in the morning. Each session will be divided into 2 so 

that the children will have an hour in the woods. This means that on those dates the children 

will need to be dropped off and collected from the woods and will only have a 1 hour session. 

Any child that does not attend on a Wednesday afternoon or Friday morning can choose which 

session to come along to. More detailed information will be sent out in the New Year.  

 Merry Christmas 

It has been a very unusual, but enjoyable, term 

for the staff in Nursery this year. It has been 

lovely meeting and getting to know your 

children. It is unfortunate that we were not 

able to share the end of term celebrations 

with everyone but we hope that you will all 

have a lovely family Christmas.  

There are folders of work and a small present 

still in Nursery for any children who were not 

in school.  

Topics 

 

The topic in Nursery during the first 

week back will be “Numbers” 

During the next week we will be 

learning about the weather.  

We will then move on to “Transport” 

and “Occupations” 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas on Seesaw 

Photos and videos of some of the 

Explorers Christmas activities 

have been posted on Seesaw. We 

hope you enjoy sharing in the 

fun. 

 

Reception Places 

On-line registration for reception places closes on 15th January. If 

you have not yet applied you will need to do so by this date. 



               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


